Comments for July 24 planning board meeting.

CPN-18-036 Marathon Engineering for SJ Morrell

1.

Engineer is directed to include our new site design requirement. Many changes have been
made and the plans that have been submitted need to show them.

Contractor, Engineer and owner are put on notice that at any time during construction a site
design requirement was not completed the project will be put on hold until such issues are
resolved.

Any changes to the plans will be submitted in writing to the town of Canandaigua highway and
water superintendent, MRB the town’s engineer, and code enforcement for the documentation
of request for interpretation on any issues that may arise.

CPN-18-042 Marks engineering for 3365 State route 364 Star Cider

el N =

On sheet C200 the water main materials spelled out is incorrect. Change to DR-14.

The location of the water tap may move due to proximity to a coupling on the water main.
Engineer should identify a paved entrance to the facility.

Plans should be reviewed by the engineer for construction changes as the town has updated
there site design and development regulations.

Before water main is tapped a fee for providing the service will need to be submitted for
payment to the town clerk before work can proceed. Water superintendent will provide a cost.
Samples for the dept. of Health will be collected by the town of Canandaigua water department
and submitted to the engineer and the DOH.

Has the RPZ been submitted to the town for Canandaigua water superintendent and the dept. of
Health for approval? If so was it approved?

CPN-18-041 6050 Goff road

1.

NO comments.



